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Henry Newby’s  phone number,  (304) 790-0758  (Please contact me if you have any questions) 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Individual Highlights 

Tuition  

C2D Shirts    

Taking Costumes Home 

Gardners Candy 

Butter Braid and Cookie Dough 

 

  

   

 

  

 

 

 
   

 
   

Tuition 

March tuition will be 

due Monday, March 

2nd     Please put it in 

the black drop box 

inside studio B  

 

 

 

 

 

Progress over 

Perfection 

If you haven’t paid for 

your progress over 

perfection shirts, the 

money is due. If you 

missed the order I’ll 

post it one more time 

for any extra orders. 

However, you may not 

get them before 

competition.  

 

 

Take Costumes Home if 

Account is current 

 

You will be able to 

take costumes home 

Monday, March 9th if 

your account is 

current. I will try to give 

you any open invoices 

that you currently 

have.   

You will also need to 

make sure your 

newsletters are signed. 

There will be extra 

newsletters in the 

lobby. I will try to have 

a list up by march 9th.  

Gardners Candy 

Orders and money due 

March 2nd and 3rd 

during class time by 

9pm. Delivery April 1st  

time is TBA  

PICK UP THE 

FOLLOWING MONDAY 

DURING YOUR CLASS 

 

 

Butter Braid & Cookie 

Dough 

Orders and money due 

March 9th or 10th during 

class hours by 9pm. 

Delivery date is March 

31st times TBA 

 

  

 

 

  

 

 “Better to try 

something and 

fail than to try 

nothing and 

succeed.” 

Dancers Name 

_______________________ 

Parent/Guardian Signature 

________________________ 



 

 

 

 

 

 
   

 
   

 
   

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 


